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Please accept this submission in response to two FEC letters, each dated April 11, 2013, to Timothy Elder in his
capacity as treasurer of the Smith, Gambrell & Russell Political Action Committee Trust, FEC  ID# C00187112  (the
'PAC').
Such letters referenced the PAC's YEAR-END REPORT (07/01/2011 - 12/31/2011) (the 'Year End Report') and JULY
QUARTERLY
REPORT (04/01/2012 - 06/30/2012) (the Quarterly Report'), respectively.
This correspondence is to inform the Commission that:
1.The errors  on the Year End Report and the Quarterly Report have been corrected.
2.On the PAC's Quarterly Report, the $2,868 receipt was incorrectly disclosed as a contribution on Schedule A.
This receipt was actually composed of unitemized contributions from individuals and, following conversation of our staff
with of Brian Jones, Senior Campaign Finance Analyst,
the PAC has now moved such sums, in disaggregated form, to the detailed summary page.
3.To reflect the forgoing corrections, the PAC has filed an Amended Year End Report 2011 and an Amended July Quarterly
Report with the Commission.
 In addition to the Amended Year End Report and the Amended July Quarterly Report, the PAC has also filed the following
amended reports on April 29, 2013:
 Amended April Quarterly 2012, Amended October Quarterly 2012, Amended Pre General Report 2012, Amended Post
General
2012 and Amended Year End 2012.

If you have any questions about the foregoing, please let us know.
We appreciate the Staff's assistance in this matter.
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